
Good evening, families! 

I hope you had a wonderful spring break and had some time to relax. 

I’m going to try to keep this update short and sweet! Remember that Monday, 4/13 and Tuesday, 
4/14 are teacher work days so we will not be holding office hours. 

This week, there will be two hyperdocs. There will be one hyperdoc for Monday and Tuesday 
and a second hyperdoc for Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. We do not plan on this 
happening again; going forward, there should only be one hyperdoc each week. 

Monday, 4/13 and Tuesday, 4/14 
●​ Review content in all subjects 

○​ Math activities on Seesaw 
●​ Teacher work days 

Wednesday, 4/15 – Friday, 4/17 
●​ New content in math 

○​ Activities on Seesaw 
●​ Review content in reading and science 

(same activities from Monday & 
Tuesday) 

●​ Review content in social studies and 
writing (different from Monday & 
Tuesday) 

 

Additionally, please consider having your child follow the suggested schedule. As we roll out 
new content, it will be important for your child to complete the activities as posted. Starting 
Monday, 4/20, Math will have three required/expected activities rather than three optional 
choices. As of right now, the other subjects will remain the same with review content only. 

Regarding Seesaw, a good number of students have logged in and submitted work. Hopefully, 
everyone will be able to do so this week to get the ball rolling. Going forward, the kids will have 
assignments that are due on Seesaw. If you are having trouble, please email me. 

Speaking of concerns, I have created a survey to check in with everyone! It is anonymous as I 
plan to send out an email to everyone with the questions and answers just in case people have 
the same questions.  

Please be sure to check the Puma Paw for updates from Mr. Thiessen! He generally updates it 
every Sunday. 

Thank you and stay healthy! 

Ms. Stiffler 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lJOv1kD4Naf5FfwrG1O7RUS7eDmgX9w_bSXO5_BYlM8/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/M312vi9RuaJa4mPw5
https://sites.google.com/lcps.org/community-message-site/the-puma-paw

